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July 24, 2023
Dear Parents and Members of the Class of 2027:

Welcome to Shrewsbury High School! You are about to begin a critical academic journey that will
build on your middle school experience and prepare you for a rewarding college or career experience
beyond Shrewsbury High School.

The entire school community is busy readying for your arrival on the first day of classes, Tuesday,
August 29 at 7:55 am. However, before the first day of school, all incoming freshmen and their
parents are asked to attend the annual Freshman Orientation Program scheduled for Wednesday,
August 23 at Shrewsbury High School.

The Orientation Program will be split into two sessions: one for students from 6:00 pm to 8:00 pm and
the other for parents beginning at 7:15 pm to 8:00 pm.

Student-only session: During the orientation, students will tour the building, receive their
academic schedule, visit their homeroom, and meet with their junior or senior class mentor.
Students should be dropped off at the main entrance around 5:45 pm.

Parent session: This session will be held in the SHS Auditorium at 7:15 pm where
parents/caregivers will meet the high school administration team and Parent Forum
representatives to learn about school programs and hear the expectations the high school
community has for you and your student as you both begin the SHS experience.

I will introduce you to Mr. Jeffery Lane, Assistant Principal and Class of 2027 grade administrator
who is very eager to meet and start working with the freshmen class.

In addition, the SPS IT Department will be issuing iPads to all incoming freshmen later in August
and will send information to all parents and caretakers regarding iPad pickup appointments and
insurance in early August. Incoming freshmen who attended Oak Middle School will need to return
their middle school iPad, charger, cable, and case when they collect their high school iPad.

Lastly, the SHS school store will be open during Freshmen Orientation so feel free to stop by the
lobby and see the SHS apparel we have for purchase. The store only accepts cash/check.

I'look forward to meeting you on Wednesday, August 23rd.
Sincerely,

Todd Bazydlo
Principal
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